
 

Testimony Submitted to the  
Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor 

January 24, 2014 at 10:00am 
by 

Howard Todo, Chief Financial Officer 
Vice President for Budget and Finance  

University of Hawai‘i 
 
 
SB 2074 – MAKING AN APPROPRIATION FOR COLLECTIVE BARGAINING COST 
ITEMS 
 
 
Chair Hee, Vice Chair Shimabukuro and members of the committee: 
 
The University of Hawai‘i supports Senate Bill 2074, to provide fund authorizations and 

appropriations for collective bargaining cost items on behalf of University of  

Hawai‘i employees represented by bargaining unit 09 and its excluded counterparts.  

  

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of Senate Bill 2074.  

 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


